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WELCOME TO OUR SCHOOL 
COLLETTVILLE BROUGHT IN THE NEW SCHOOL 
YEAR WITH A COMMUNITY BBQ ON SEPTEMBER 
12, 2023, AND THE CHILDREN WERE VERY 
EXCITED ABOUT THE BOUNCY CASTLE, THE 
SLUSHIE STAND, AND THE HOTDOGS.  IT WAS 
SUCH A PLEASURE FOR THE STAFF TO MEET AS 
MANY PARENTS AND FAMILY MEMBERS THAT 
EVENING.   

UPCOMING DATES: 
OCTOBER 2, 2023 – SCHOOL CLOSED /
NATIONAL DAY FOR TRUTH AND
RECONCILIATION
OCTOBER 5, 2023 – SCHOOL WIDE PICTURE DAY
OCTOBER 9, 2023 – SCHOOL CLOSED /
THANKSGIVING 
OCTOBER 20, 2023 – SCHOOL CLOSED /
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

WE ARE WELL INTO OUR FIRST MONTH
OF SCHOOL AND THE STAFF ARE VERY
EXCITED ABOUT GETTING TO KNOW
THEIR STUDENTS.  THERE ARE
ALREADY SO MANY EXAMPLES OF
STUDENT LEARNING ON THE BULLETIN
BOARDS IN THE HALLWAY. 

JUST A REMINDER FOR FAMILIES THAT
ARE INTERESTED IN HOT LUNCH
ORDERS FOR THE MONTH OF
OCTOBER TO VISIT
WWW.COLLETTVILLEHOTLUNCH.CA

THERE IS A CLOTHING RACK BY THE
GYMNASIUM IF PARENTS ARE LOOKING
FOR LOST ITEMS.  ANY ARTICLES LEFT
OUTSIDE ON THE PLAYGROUND WILL BE
BROUGHT INTO THE SCHOOL AND HUNG
UP FOR COLLECTION.  

http://www.collettvillehotlunch.ca/

